
Dear future generations,
I am writing this letter to warn about issues with technology because nowadays

technology is replacing physical humans.  We are getting lazy to do tasks! For

example, we use laptops to type our work instead of writing on the paper.  This is a

big issue for all the students because typing on a computer doesn't help improve

your education. The computer has a spelling check and grammar check which will

make children forget their mistakes after the computer automatically edit for

them.

 

My advice for the future generation is to use less technology. This will help you to

be more diligent by doing everything yourself instead of using the technology to do

the job. This will help you become smarter because you will learn from your

mistakes and learn how to solve problems without asking for help.

 

I wish that you don't only depend on technology but use it only when you really

need it

Jenny C


